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PRESS RELEASE 
Government of Balochistan agrees to the PMC directed pathway to register 
students enrolled in the three Medical Colleges of Balochistan prior to their 

recognition and registration with the Commission 
 
[Islamabad, 10th March 2022] A follow up meeting was held between the delegation 

of the Balochistan Government and the Pakistan Medical Commission to resolve the 

issue of students who had been in the past enrolled by the three medical colleges in 

Baluchistan who obtained their recognition recently. The meeting was chaired by 

President PMC, and attended by Chief Secretary Balochistan, Secretary Health, 

Government of Balochistan, Principles of four Public Medical Colleges of Balochistan, 

and PMC officials including Vice President, Secretary and Executive Member.  

 

Government of Balochistan agreed to the PMC directed pathway to register the 

students enrolled in the three colleges prior to their recognition and registration with 

the Commission.  The exam papers of each professional exam given in 2021-2022 by 

the students at the three colleges were deposited with the Commission by both 

Universities. The Education Department of the Commission will on an immediate basis 

review the papers to verify the exam process and will provisionally register the 

students of these three colleges on completion of the review of the papers.  

 

The delegation of the Government of Balochistan thanked the Pakistan Medical 

Commission and the Medical & Dental Council for their consideration and steps taken 

to resolve this issue.   

 


